
NRC meeting January 9
th

, 2013 

 

Attendance: 

Brian Stoecker, President/BBall Chair 

Darlene Sullivan, Aerobics Program 

John Sliger, Horseshoe Program 

Ken Hildt, Baseball Program 

Keith Comer, Mens’ Basketball 

Jim Janiski, Before and After Program 

Mary Bannan, Running Program 

Lisa Emge, P&R 

Doug Kettell, Board 

Lee Mundle, Volleyball Chair 

Mike Schmidt, Baseball 

Wendy Fisher, Baseball 

John Lawrence, Treasurer 

Toby Marindin, VP 

 

Meeting called to order by Brian S at 7pm 

 

Darlene Sullivan seconds the meeting minutes of our previous meeting in November, 2012. 

 

Open business was discussed including: 

                -Sandy Janiski request for $100.00 from NRC for the Christmas Fund was approved, as 

back business. 

                -The Board approved $100.00 for the defense fund pool for NRC Board and all RC 

boards. 

                -Mary Bannan indicates her winter running program is going well with 23 runners. 

                -Wendy Fisher, Mike Schmidt, and Kenny Hildt have offered to help Joe and Pam Gast 

with the baseball program.  Their interest is to learn by instruction and experience from Joe Gast 

so the program may stabilize and grow. 

                -Wendy Fisher discusses her fund raising ideas and concepts to energize baseball and 

put it on solid financial ground.  She indicates great interest in helping and getting underway. 

                -Brian indicates basketball has 142 kids participating. 

                -Lisa Emge advise us that P&R are losing two long established stalwarts at P&R, Paul 

Yanney and Rob Bailey. 

                -Travel baseball is discussed, there is some potential interest in field use.  It is 

collectively voiced that recreation programs should take priority for field use.  It seems the RC 

presidents are reviewing this collectively. 

 

Meeting is adjourned.  Next NRC meeting is March 11, 2013.  

 


